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NCMS ANNOUNCES SETTLEMENT OF 11-YEAR-OLD LITIGATION AGAINST UNITED HEALTHCARE
 
RALEIGH – Health insurer United Healthcare has agreed to spend $11.5 million to resolve lawsuits brought by the North Carolina Medical Society (NCMS) and three other state medical societies. The lawsuits, which have been pending for over a decade, challenged United’s claims processing and payment practices. 

 

The centerpiece of the settlement commits United to $9 million in technology upgrades to the company’s provider self-service website, with the objective of increasing efficiencies and reducing delays in claims management and claims resolution. Additional settlement funds will be allocated to the North Carolina Medical Society Foundation for physician education programming.
 
“It is gratifying to have reached a settlement after so many years,” said NCMS CEO Robert W. Seligson. “We look forward to putting this chapter with United Healthcare behind us and to improved business practices between the company and North Carolina physicians.”

 
The NCMS originally filed the lawsuit in 2004, alleging that United engaged in improper business practices "designed to delay, deny, impede and reduce lawful reimbursement." Similar actions were filed against United by the Tennessee, Connecticut and New York medical societies.
 

“The settlement marks the conclusion of over a decade of hard-fought litigation, providing significant relief in the areas of claims management and claims resolution,” said Edith Kallas, counsel for plaintiffs and a partner at Whatley Kallas, LLP.  “We applaud the medical societies and individual physicians for their commitment to obtaining a meaningful resolution of these issues.”

# # # # #

About the North Carolina Medical Society

The North Carolina Medical Society is the largest and oldest professional member organization in North Carolina, representing approximately 12,500 physicians and physician assistants who practice in the state. Founded in 1849, the Society seeks to promote access to quality health care for all citizens in North Carolina and champions initiatives that seek to improve quality of care and promote patient safety.
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